
Dear Jerrold DeWease,
 
I want to share the note Shanna sent thanking us for the Random Act of Kindness.  Please see
below.
 
See ya Monday.
 
Scott
 

From: Shanna Aniekwu [mailto:shannaaniekwu@yahoo.com]

Sent: Thursday, January 29, 2015 9:37 PM

To: Hillary Gramm

Subject: Re: Thank You
 
Hi Miss Gramm
                              And  to all members of the rotary club my kids and i really thank you all from
the bottom of our hearts. For your generous  check you gave to us in support to our financial
needs. It was kind of you all thinking about us in this journey of trails. I deposited it into my
account to be used on my school  text books and our furniture for our new house.
Again we thank you and your organization for the humanitarian gift you gave us remain blessed
in Jesus name.
Yours Sincerely  Shanna, Chika & Uche's  
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